

18th February 2021

Dear Sharon,



Thank you so much for your email and for your and the David Cassidy Facebook Group of Great Britain for supporting Mind in David's memory.

We believe no one should have to face a mental health problem alone. Your support means we can reach more people every day.

This is an amazing amount of money raised in David's memory and reflects how he was a light in so many people's lives and was so loved and respected. He was a great actor, starting his career in The Partridge Family as well as a great singer, songwriter, and guitarist.

It is such a lovely tribute that you have chosen to remember David and that he will be remembered in ways that are appropriate and meaningful to you all. By raising money for Mind in David's memory you're helping us to ensure no one has to cope with a mental health problem alone.

Thank you all again for your kind support

Yours sincerely,

Jo Curtis

**Legacy and In Memory** 

E: inmemory@mind.org.uk